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Coin Operated Games Division

To: Mike Hally
From; Don Qsborne
Subject: STARWARS 11 Date: 8/2/83

I have read your memo, today, July 28, 1983, STARWARS II PART OME-
SERIAL COMMUNICATION. :

[ believe the concept you presented to be a very strong one. It
adds a number of interesting potential benefits, one of which is
the placing of at least two Starwars games in each arcade location.

It of course also expands the playing experience and develops the
concept of an actual squadron attack with another X-Wing fighter.

I very much support any efforts directed toward bringing this idea
to reality. However, an AMOA target date is absolutely essential.
I would 1ike to know what the odds are of meeting this market
requirement.

Please get back to me at your earliest convenience so that we can
discuss any of the variables as they would effect a delivery
schedule.
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